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for -the brand, by displaying the commitment to provide enough
product to meet the demand created. Prohibiting such
arrangements could increase the risks of both suppliers and
distributors and thereby add to tBe costs of distribution, costs

that would be borne by consumers.

Conclusion

According to Section 203.1(A) of the bill, the Wine Cooler
Fair Dealing Act is designed, among other things, to promote
temperance, encourage wholesale distributors to make investments
in their facilities by protecting them against the termination of
their distributorships, and encourage fair competition in the
sale of wine coolers. 1In fact, the bill is special interest
legislation. It would harm consumers who would be forced to pay
the higher prices caused by the protection of inefficient
distributors from new entrants, and the preservation of obsolete
distributional arrangements.

If the Legislature is interested in raising prices for wine
coolers in order to promote temperance, a tax is a much more
direct way to attempt to achieve that goal. The Legislature
couvld discourage wine cooler consumption with a sales tax, which
would allow the State, not suppliers or distributors, to capture
the extra revenue produced by higher prices.

In the absence of the Wine Cooler Fair Dealing legislation,
competition will compel wine cooler suppliers to maintain the
most efficient, lowest-cost distributional arrangements, to
choose the most efficient methods of marketing products, and to
retain necessary flexibility to respond effectively to shifting
consumer preferences and demand patterns.

By substituting regulation for the forces of the
mar ketplace, the Act would protect individual distributors at the

9 Section 203.3 also imposes other restrictions on the
requirements that suppliers can impose on their
wholesalers. Like the exclusive dealing restriction of
Section 203.3(4), some of these restrictions could lead to
increased distribution costs.
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expense of higher prices to consumers. The Commission staff
therefore recommends against enactment of the Wine Cooler Fair

Dealing Act.

Sincerely yours,

S

frey I. Zugkerman
lirector



